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From: Hiltzik, Michael <Michael.Hiltzik@latimes.com>


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:23 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Seeking comment on NOAA involvement in Hurricane Dorian forecast controversy--

URGENT DEADLINE


Julie,


In connection with an upcoming piece, I would like to know if NOAA has issued any clarifications of the role of Acting


Director Jacobs in the issuance of statements regarding President Trump’s characterization of the storm threats from


Hurricane Dorian.


I would also like an agency response to concerns expressed in the weather community that Director Jacobs may have a


conflict of interest in the agency’s development of next generation weather forecasting models, given his prior work in


the private sector, and whether he has specifically recused himself from that work.


I can be reached b return email or at 562-252-1518.


Best regards,


Michael Hiltzik


Business Columnist


Los Angeles Times


(p) 562-252-1518


(c) 562-221-3214


@hiltzikm


Author of “Big Science: Ernest Lawrence and the Invention that Launched the Military-Industrial Complex”


Coming soon from Houghton Mifflin: “Iron Empires: Robber Barons, Railroads, and the Making of Modern America”



